

The Register of Copyrights of the United States of America

Library of Congress Department 17 Washington, D.C. 20540

March 4, 1997

(202) 707-8350

Dear Ms. Cianci:

We received your letter of December 11, 1996, concerning the painting "Man By A Campfire" by Pablo Picasso. Our last letter requested more specific information about how the copyright in this work may have passed from Picasso to your great grandfather down to you. Unfortunately, you were unable to give us any additional documentation to support your claim.

The information you have provided the Copyright Office does adequately support registration of a claim to copyright in your name. Since the ownership of the copyright in this work is unclear, we are closing the file on this case.

Sincerely, Mary buth Peters

Marybeth Peters

Register of Copyrights

Ms. Pamela Cianci 7335 Robstown Dr. Port Richey, Florida 34669

SCE THE WEST

1 Mary flog

r:\ps\appeals\cianci March 4, 1997